Mikaila Wolf

The selling and buying of local farmed goods such as raw milk, eggs, and meat should be legal.
Small businesses and farms are just trying to make a living and make ends meet. There are people
who can not drink store bought pasteurized milk and eggs. Fresh is best. Buy local. Support your
neighbors in the community instead of big chain stores.



